
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Applying to Oxford and Cambridge Universities  
Thursday 9 February 2017 - 7pm - 8.30pm in the BWS Sports Hall 
 
Students and parents are invited to attend a talk given by Dr Andrew Bell, formerly Admissions Tutor of 
Gonville and Caius College, Cambridge, and now Senior Tutor at University College, Oxford. Dr Bell is an 
inspiring and experienced speaker who has visited us for some years now to speak to Year 12 students and 
parents from BWS, SWGS, Godolphin and other local schools. He will cover the nature of Oxford and 
Cambridge, the type of study and opportunities if offers, and what kind of students might be suited to 
study there, as well as opening up the applications process. There will be an opportunity to ask questions 
after the presentation. 
 
BWS are also planning visits to both Cambridge and Oxford for Year 12 boys in the Spring and a letter will 
be available on the evening about those opportunities. 
 
Regards 
 
Alastair Endersby 
Assistant Head of Sixth Form  

 


